

an 11 – 18 selective school with academy status Headteacher: Mr R J Blyghton

Tuesday 1st April 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Further to our letter dated 12 March 2025, we have now received confirmation from our catering provider, Independent Catering, that the transfer of the cashless catering system from sQuid to ParentPay is now complete and is available within your current ParentPay account.

We would ask that you access the service at your earliest opportunity to make payment for the purchases made during the interim period, and by Tuesday 22 April at the latest.

We would like to thank you for your support during this process and, should you have any concerns or queries, please contact the school.

Kind regards

School Office